The Mead Infant School Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 OQG

Registered Charity Number: 284138



Secondhand School Shop

2nd November 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

The Parents Association are delighted to say that we are setting up a second hand uniform shop! We hope this will raise some funds, save parents money when buying uniform and help us all do our bit in reducing the reportedly 1.4m uniform items being sent to landfill each year.

So, if you haven't already got someone to pass your outgrown items on to, please donate them to the PA's shop. We plan on having items available to view online and depending on how much is donated, we may potentially do sales at the school.

The idea of having the items online to buy is that they can then be available to view and buy all year round. As we all know, children are forever growing and uniform is often bought throughout the year, not just at the start of the school year.

If you have items that you'd like to donate to the secondhand school shop, please email themeadpa@gmail.com and we can arrange collection. We would be looking for the following items in good condition and with the new logo only.

Grey skirts/trousers/shorts
Pinafore and summer dresses
Cardigans and jumpers
Fleeces
Shoes
PE joggers, shorts, t-shirts and plimsoll/daps
Winter coats
Rain macs

All we ask before you donate is that the items are washed and name labels are removed where possible. Please keep the clothing tag in place so we can see what size the items are.

Many thanks for your continued support and ideas.

Kerrie Winter Chairperson of the PA